
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

In the matter of Cole and Emma Johnston, et. al., requesting that the Board of Commissioners of 
Carroll County proceed to vacate a roadway described as follows: 
 

Situated in the Township of Center, County of Carroll and State of Ohio; known as and being 
a part of the Northwest and Southwest Quarters of Section 2, Township 15N of Range 6, also 
being a portion of Pollard Road.  A complete legal description is available by contacting the 
Commissioners’ Office at 119 S. Lisbon Street, Suite 201, Carrollton, Ohio 44615 or 330-
627-4869 or online at http://www.carrollcountyohio.us/commissioners/publicnotices.html. 

 
A viewing by the Commissioners is scheduled for April 1, 2019 at 11:00 a.m. at the site of the 
road. A public hearing will be held on April 8, 2019 at 9:30 a.m. in the Commissioners’ meeting 
room in the Courthouse (119 S. Lisbon Street, Suite 201, Carrollton, Ohio). The public is invited 
to attend both meetings. 
 
     BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
     OF CARROLL COUNTY 
 
     /s/ Janice E. Leggett       
     Janice E. Leggett, Clerk Supervisor 
 
    
Posted March 7, 2019 
Published in The Free Press Standard March 14, 2019 and March 21, 2019 










